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1. POLICY STATEMENT/REASON FOR POLICY 

It is the policy of BMCC to close operations due to inclement weather or other 
emergency events using pre-established procedures. 

2. ENTITIES AFFECTED BY THIS POLICY 

All BMCC Departments. 

3. WHO SHOULD READ THIS POLICY 

All BMCC employees and students. 

4. WEB SITE ADDRESS FOR THIS POLICY 

-This policy can be found at:   

http://www.bmcc.edu/about-bmcc/governance-administration/college-policies 

5. FORMS/INSTRUCTIONS 

No forms required. 

6. HISTORY 

-Created:  November 16, 2018 Policy was approved by the BMCC Board of 
Regents. 

-Next Review Date:  November 16, 2021 

-BMCC reserves the right to revise policies at any time. 
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7. THE POLICY 

500.104 INCLEMENT WEATHER & EMERGENCY CLOSURES  

It is the policy of BMCC to close operations due to inclement weather or other 
emergency events according to the guidelines below:  

Procedure:  

(1) Bay Mills Community College will follow the Brimley Area Schools for closures 
due to inclement weather.     

(2) In the event of a power failure or other unusual event AND Brimley Area Schools 
does not close, BMCC will announce a two-hour delay.  The staff of BMCC will 
evaluate the situation and make decision by 9:00 a.m. to reopen for business at 
10:00 a.m., or to remain closed for the remainder of the day.   

(3) In the event of a closure or delay, BMCC will notify local news outlets to 
announce the closure or delay.  Additionally, it will be announced on our web 
page and social media pages.    

 

 


